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advice that any graphic designer should have at his fingertips, with each entry
combining a specific rule with a commentary from a variety of experienced
designers from all fields of the graphic design industry. Grouped into six, colorcoded categories—typography, color, layout, imagery, production, and the practice
of design—but presented numerically and in mixed groups, the reader can either dip
in at random or use the book as the source of a daily lesson in how to produce
great graphic design. This product is available to U.S. and Canada customers only.
The Sydney Circle Alice Maria Ekert-Rotholz 1983 Architect Alexander Rigby, his
British wife, his best friend, and his mistress become entangled in a web of
passion, ambition, and murder set against the background of the Australian Outback
and urban Sydney
PC Magazine 2008
WiFi Pineappling Darren Kitchen 2016-07-20
Technology in Action, Complete Alan Evans 2010-01-05 In today's technological age,
computer literacy is important for everyone, and now learning the basics is easier
than ever. This title engages students by combining a unique teaching approach
with rich companion media.
The Mobile Audience Martin Rieser 2011 The convergence of mobile technologies and
ubiquitous computing is creating a world where information-rich environments may
be mapped directly onto urban topologies. This book tracks the history and genesis
of locative and wearable media and the ground-breaking work of pioneer artists in
the field. It examines changing concepts of space and place for a wide range of
traditional disciplines ranging from Anthropology, Sociology, Fine Art and
Architecture to Cultural and Media Studies, Fashion and Graphic design. Mobile and
Pervasive media are beginning to proliferate in the landscape of computer mediated
interaction in public space through the emergence of smartphone technologies such
as the iPhone, cloud computing extended wifi services and the semantic web in
cities. These dispersed forms of interaction raise a whole series of questions on
the nature of narrative and communication, particularly in relation to an
audience’s new modes of mobile participation and reception. These issues are
explored through a series of focused essays by leading theorists, seminal case
studies and practitioner interviews with artists at the cutting edge of these
technologies, who are extending the potential of the medium to enhance and
critique technological culture. By emphasizing the role of the audience in this
nomadic environment, the collection traces the history and development of
‘ambulant’ artistic practice in this new domain, creating an essential handbook
for those wishing to understand the dominant global technology of the 21st Century
and its implications for Art, Culture and Audience.
Twelve Sharp Janet Evanovich 2011-10-13 Sometimes marriage can be a killer...

PC World 2009-07
A Texan's Story Walter Prescott Webb 2020-09-24 Walter Prescott Webb (1888–1963),
a towering figure in Texas and western history and letters, published an abundance
of books—but for decades the autobiography he’d written late in life sat largely
undisturbed among his papers. Webb’s remarkable story appears here in print for
the first time, edited and annotated by Michael Collins, an authority on Texas
history. This firsthand account offers readers a window on the life, the work, and
the world of one of the most interesting thinkers in the history, and
historiography, of Texas. Webb’s narrative carries us from the drought-scarred rim
of West Texas known as the Cross Timbers, to the hardscrabble farm life that
formed him, to the bright lights of Austin and the University of Texas, where he
truly came of age. Fascinating for the picture it summons of the Texas of his
youth and the intellectual landscape of his career, Webb’s autobiography also
offers intriguing insights into the way his epic work, The Great Plains, evolved.
He also describes the struggle behind his groundbreaking history of that storied
frontier fighting force the Texas Rangers. Along the way, Webb reflects on the
nature of historical research, the role that Texas and the West have played in
American history, the importance of education, and the place of universities in
our national culture. More than a rare encounter with a true American character’s
life and thought, A Texan’s Story is also a uniquely enlightening look into the
understanding, writing, and teaching of western American history in its formative
years.
Thou Shall Not Use Comic Sans Tony Seddon 2011-12-29 Ask any graphic designer the
world over about their preferred approach to setting type, choosing a color, or
beginning a new layout, and you will rarely get exactly the same answer twice. All
designers have their own way of working and their own combinations of the
thousands of techniques one can apply when planning a new design project. But
there are some dos and don'ts that always figure in any heated debate about what
one should or should not accept as the right way to create the best graphic
design. This book looks at key dos and don'ts, bringing them together in the form
of a classically structured almanac. Packed with practical advice, but presented
in a light-hearted fashion, the advisory rather than dictative approach means
designers can take or leave the advice presented in each rule as is typical of
most creatives with their own strong views on what does and does not constitute
good design practice. Individual entries will either bring forth knowing nods of
agreement or hoots of derision, depending on whether or not the reader loves or
hates hyphenation, has a pathological fear of beige, or thinks that baseline grids
are boring. Thou Shall Not Use Comic Sans is the must-have collection of the best
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Usually hot on the heels of various miscreants, bounty hunter Stephanie Plum finds
herself with a suspicious stalker in Twelve Sharp, the wildest novel yet in Janet
Evanovich's Stephanie Plum series. Not to be missed by fans of Lee Child and JD
Robb. Praise for Evanovich: 'Evanovich is a clever writer with a strong streak of
laugh out loud sardonic humour' (Melbourne Weekly); 'Non-stop laughs with plenty
of high jinks' (USA Today); 'As smart and sassy as high gloss wet paint' (Time
Out). Just when it seems Stephanie Plum's life may be calming down, a new threat
turns up: the wife of her mentor Ranger. Only it seems this wife isn't everything
she says, and with Plum's usual protector in danger, Stephanie might actually have
to look after Ranger for once. Problem is Stephanie's on-again-off-again
boyfriend, and Trenton cop, Joe Morelli already isn't too pleased with how close
Stephanie is becoming to Ranger. Not only is Ranger temptation walking, he also
has a long list of psychopaths and trained killers after him that make Stephanie's
list of nut jobs seem normal... What readers are saying about Twelve Sharp:
'Immensely good fun - Evanovich knows how to write them light and frivolous' 'The
suspense and action will have you panting until the very end. The storyline is one
of the best, filled with the action and suspense yet perfectly paired with comic
relief' 'There is something for everyone - adventure, action, romance, comedy and
sex'
The AWK Programming Language Alfred V. Aho 1988 Software -- Programming Languages.
Digital Color Imaging Christine Fernandez-Maloigne 2013-03-04 This collective work
identifies the latest developments in thefield of the automatic processing and
analysis of digital colorimages. For researchers and students, it represents a
critical state of theart on the scientific issues raised by the various
stepsconstituting the chain of color image processing. It covers a wide range of
topics related to computational colorimaging, including color filtering and
segmentation, color texturecharacterization, color invariant for object
recognition, color andmotion analysis, as well as color image and video indexing
andretrieval. Contents 1. Color Representation and Processing in Polar Color
Spaces,Jesús Angulo, Sébastien Lefèvre and OlivierLezoray. 2. Adaptive Median
Color Filtering, FrédériqueRobert-Inacio and Eric Dinet. 3. Anisotropic Diffusion
PDEs for Regularization of MultichannelImages: Formalisms and Applications, David
Tschumperlé. 4. Linear Prediction in Spaces with Separate Achromatic andChromatic
Information,Olivier Alata, Imtnan Qazi, Jean-ChristopheBurie and Christine
Fernandez-Maloigne. 5. Region Segmentation, Alain Clément, Laurent Busin,
OlivierLezoray and Ludovic Macaire. 6. Color Texture Attributes, Nicolas
Vandenbroucke, Olivier Alata,Christèle Lecomte, Alice Porebski and Imtnan Qazi. 7.
Photometric Color Invariants for Object Recognition, DamienMuselet. 8. Color Key
Point Detectors and Local Color Descriptors, DamienMuselet and Xiaohu Song. 9.
Motion Estimation in Color Image Sequences, Bertrand Augereauand Jenny BenoisPineau.
Il Mondo 2008-06
Yvain Chretien de Troyes 1987-09-10 A twelfth-century poem by the creator of the
Arthurian romance describes the courageous exploits and triumphs of a brave lord
who tries to win back his deserted wife's love
Tropical Plant Science G. K. Berrie 1987
The Bounty Hunter's Bride Sandra Steffen 2011-07-15 VIRGIN BRIDES Celebrate the
joys of first love with unforgettable stories by your most beloved authors. THE
VIRGIN AND HER SHOTGUN GROOM Wounded bounty hunter Kane Slater had sought refuge
at Josie McCoy's secluded mountain cabin. Still, the handsome loner was not about
to succumb to his nurse's gentle touch. Not even when Josie told him how he could
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repay her for saving his life…. Because honorable men bent on remaining bachelors
didn't trifle with virgins. But how could Kane convince four very angry McCoy men
that he hadn't seduced their precious Josie? For they would let him off their
mountain only if he took Josie as his wife! And that's how Kane Slater became a
shotgun groom…to one very hopeful bride.
PC Mag 2008-08 PCMag.com is a leading authority on technology, delivering Labsbased, independent reviews of the latest products and services. Our expert
industry analysis and practical solutions help you make better buying decisions
and get more from technology.
Northern African Wireless Communications 2005
Top-Down Network Design Priscilla Oppenheimer 2010-08-24 Objectives The purpose of
Top-Down Network Design, Third Edition, is to help you design networks that meet a
customer’s business and technical goals. Whether your customer is another
department within your own company or an external client, this book provides you
with tested processes and tools to help you understand traffic flow, protocol
behavior, and internetworking technologies. After completing this book, you will
be equipped to design enterprise networks that meet a customer’s requirements for
functionality, capacity, performance, availability, scalability, affordability,
security, and manageability. Audience This book is for you if you are an
internetworking professional responsible for designing and maintaining medium- to
large-sized enterprise networks. If you are a network engineer, architect, or
technician who has a working knowledge of network protocols and technologies, this
book will provide you with practical advice on applying your knowledge to
internetwork design. This book also includes useful information for consultants,
systems engineers, and sales engineers who design corporate networks for clients.
In the fast-paced presales environment of many systems engineers, it often is
difficult to slow down and insist on a top-down, structured systems analysis
approach. Wherever possible, this book includes shortcuts and assumptions that can
be made to speed up the network design process. Finally, this book is useful for
undergraduate and graduate students in computer science and information technology
disciplines. Students who have taken one or two courses in networking theory will
find Top-Down Network Design, Third Edition, an approachable introduction to the
engineering and business issues related to developing real-world networks that
solve typical business problems. Changes for the Third Edition Networks have
changed in many ways since the second edition was published. Many legacy
technologies have disappeared and are no longer covered in the book. In addition,
modern networks have become multifaceted, providing support for numerous
bandwidth-hungry applications and a variety of devices, ranging from smart phones
to tablet PCs to high-end servers. Modern users expect the network to be available
all the time, from any device, and to let them securely collaborate with
coworkers, friends, and family. Networks today support voice, video, highdefinition TV, desktop sharing, virtual meetings, online training, virtual
reality, and applications that we can’t even imagine that brilliant college
students are busily creating in their dorm rooms. As applications rapidly change
and put more demand on networks, the need to teach a systematic approach to
network design is even more important than ever. With that need in mind, the third
edition has been retooled to make it an ideal textbook for college students. The
third edition features review questions and design scenarios at the end of each
chapter to help students learn top-down network design. To address new demands on
modern networks, the third edition of Top-Down Network Design also has updated
material on the following topics: ¿ Network redundancy ¿ Modularity in network
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designs ¿ The Cisco SAFE security reference architecture ¿ The Rapid Spanning Tree
Protocol (RSTP) ¿ Internet Protocol version 6 (IPv6) ¿ Ethernet scalability
options, including 10-Gbps Ethernet and Metro Ethernet ¿ Network design and
management tools
Escaping Utopia Janja Lalich 2017-09-01 Actors Michelle Pfeiffer, Glenn Close,
Rose McGowan and Leah Remini. Humorist Garrison Keillor. Musician Lisa Marie
Presley. WikiLeaks founder Julian Assange. Each of these well-know people has more
than fame in common; each was born or raised in a cult. We think of cults as
bizarre, inexplicable, or otherworldly places that only strange people inhabit,
but cults and other abusive and high-demand groups (and relationships) are
actually quite commonplace. In fact, the behaviors, social pressures, and
authoritarian structures that create cults exist to a greater or lesser extent in
every human relationship and every human group. Cult behavior is human behavior –
and by studying cults, we can learn remarkably useful things about the social
world and our place in it In the first in-depth research of its kind, sociologist
and cult expert Janja Lalich interviewed sixty-five people who were born in or
grew up in thirty-nine different cultic groups spanning more than a dozen
countries. What’s especially interesting about these individuals is that they each
left the cult on their own, without outside help or internal support. In Escaping
Utopia: Growing Up in a Cult, Getting Out, and Starting Over, Lalich and awardwinning author (and fellow cult survivor) Karla McLaren craft Lalich’s original
and groundbreaking research into an accessible and engaging book, the first of its
kind focusing on this particular population. Lalich and McLaren explore
fundamental questions about human nature, human development, group dynamics, abuse
and control, and triumphs of the human spirit in the face of intense and extended
suffering.
The Grace Walk Experience Steve McVey 2008-03-01 For years, Steve McVey's Grace
Walk (more than 200,000 copies sold) has inspired Christians to leave behind a
performance and fear-based faith to embrace a faith lived in abundance and grace.
Now The Grace Walk Experience workbook helps readers move that message of hope
from their heads to their hearts as they explore eight truths that have changed
lives worldwide daily, interactive studies that reveal grace as much more than a
doctrine ways to quit "doing" for God so that He can live through them
illustrations of the wonder and miracle of faith as God intended God's Word,
salvation, and evangelism with new perspective This excellent tool for church
classes, small group discussion, and individual study will lead believers to
understand their identity in Christ, let go of legalism, and make room for the
overflowing love, mercy, and purpose of life lived wholly in God's grace.
WiFi Pineapple Darren Kitche 2017-11-27
Intelligent Computing, Communication and Devices Lakhmi C. Jain 2014-08-25 In the
history of mankind, three revolutions which impact the human life are tool-making
revolution, agricultural revolution and industrial revolution. They have
transformed not only the economy and civilization but the overall development of
the human society. Probably, intelligence revolution is the next revolution, which
the society will perceive in the next 10 years. ICCD-2014 covers all dimensions of
intelligent sciences, i.e. Intelligent Computing, Intelligent Communication and
Intelligent Devices. This volume covers contributions from Intelligent Computing,
areas such as Intelligent and Distributed Computing, Intelligent Grid & Cloud
Computing, Internet of Things, Soft Computing and Engineering Applications, Data
Mining and Knowledge discovery, Semantic and Web Technology, and Bio-Informatics.
This volume also covers paper from Intelligent Device areas such as Embedded
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Systems, RFID, VLSI Design & Electronic Devices, Analog and Mixed-Signal IC Design
and Testing, Solar Cells and Photonics, Nano Devices and Intelligent Robotics.
Bridges, Routers, Gateways! Victoria C. Marney-Petix 1996
Operator Handbook Joshua Picolet 2020-03-18 The Operator Handbook takes three
disciplines (Red Team, OSINT, Blue Team) and combines them into one complete
reference guide. The book contains 123 individual cheat sheet references for many
of the most frequently used tools and techniques by practitioners. Over 400 pages
of content to assist the most seasoned cybersecurity veteran or someone just
getting started in the career field. The goal of combining all disciplines into
one book was to remove the artificial barriers that only certain knowledge exists
within a "Team". The reality is today's complex digital landscape demands some
level of knowledge in all areas. The "Operator" culture should mean a well-rounded
team member no matter the "Team" you represent. All cybersecurity practitioners
are Operators. The Blue Team should observe and understand Red Team tactics, Red
Team should continually push collaboration with the Blue Team, and OSINT should
continually work to peel back evidence of evil doers scattered across disparate
data sources. In the spirit of having no separation, each reference is listed in
alphabetical order. Not only does this remove those team separated notions, but it
also aids in faster lookup. We've all had the same experience where we knew there
was an "NMAP Cheat Sheet" but did it fall under Networking, Windows, or Tools? In
the Operator Handbook it begins with "N" so flip to the N's section. Also almost
every topic is covered in "How to exploit X" and "How to defend X" perspectives.
Tools and topics covered: Cloud (AWS, Azure, GCP), Windows, macOS, Linux, Android,
iOS, DevOps (Docker, Kubernetes), OSINT, Ports, Forensics, Malware Resources,
Defender tools, Attacker tools, OSINT tools, and various other supporting tools
(Vim, iptables, nftables, etc...). This handbook was truly meant to be a single
source for the most common tool and techniques an Operator can encounter while on
the job. Search Copy Paste L33t.
Small Office Networking Techrepublic Staff 2003
Silhouette (1921); 18 Agnes Scott College 2021-09-09 This work has been selected
by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States
of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely
copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work
is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been proofread
and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical
elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant.
Windows Server 2012: Up and Running Samara Lynn 2012-12-07 Discusses how to
configure and manage Microsoft Server 2012's expanded capabilities, covering data
management, user permissions, networking tools, and data integrity.
HWM 2007-12 Singapore's leading tech magazine gives its readers the power to
decide with its informative articles and in-depth reviews.
The Darkroom Cookbook Steve Anchell 2012-09-10 The art of darkroom developing and
printing will never go out of style. Master darkroom specialist Steve Anchell is
back to prove it in this long-awaited third edition of his enormously successful
Darkroom Cookbook. Packed with over 200 "recipes," some common and others rare
gems, you'll discover something new every time you open this guide, whether you're
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new to the darkroom or have been making your own prints for years. In addition to
the formulas, you'll find tons of useful information on developers, pushprocessing, where to get darkroom equipment, how to set up your own darkroom, how
to work and play in your darkroom safely, and much more. This handy guide will
become a constant companion for every darkroom enthusiast creating prints at home
or in the studio. In addition to complete updates throughout to reflect changes in
the availability of chemicals and equipment, this third edition contains all new
information on: *Reversal processing *Enlarged negatives *Pyro formulas *Plus
expanded sections on printing, pyro, and toning prints Also included for the first
time are special technique contributions as well as stunning black and white
imagery by Bruce Barnbaum, Rod Dresser, Jay Dusard, Patrick Gainer, Richard
Garrod, Henry Gilpin, Gordon Hutchings, Sandy King, Les McLean, Saïd Nuseibeh,
France Scully Osterman, Mark Osterman, Tim Rudman, Ryuijie, John Sexton, and John
Wimberly. Be sure to visit www.darkroomcookbook.com to find useful links, an
interactive user forum, and more! Steve Anchell is a photographer and author of
The Variable Contrast Printing Manual, and co-author of The Film Developing
Cookbook. He has been teaching darkroom and photography workshops since 1979.
Steve is a member of the Freestyle Advisory Board of Photographic Professionals.
"With its unrivalled collection of photographic formulae and easy to understand
explanations of photographic processes, The Darkroom Cookbook has long been a
favorite with darkroom workers everywhere. Now, with further additions to its
formulary, more topics, and contributions by renowned darkroom experts, this new
edition promises to be an indispensable Aladdin's Cave resource to darkroom
enthusiasts of all levels. -Tim Rudman, photographer and author "The Darkroom
Cookbook is an essential compendium of photographic information for anyone
interested in high-quality darkroom work. -John Sexton, photographer
Mobile Web 2.0 Syed A. Ahson 2010-12-07 From basic concepts to research grade
material, Mobile Web 2.0: Developing and Delivering Services to Mobile Devices
provides complete and up-to-date coverage of the range of technical topics related
to Mobile Web 2.0. It brings together the work of 51 pioneering experts from
around the world who identify the major challenges in Mobile Web 2.0 applications
and provide authoritative insight into many of their own innovations and advances
in the field. To help you address contemporary challenges, the text details a
conceptual framework that provides modeling facilities for context-aware, multichannel Web applications. It compares various platforms for developing mobile
services—from the developer and user perspectives—and explains how to use highlevel modeling constructs to drive the application development process through
automatic code generation. Proposes an expanded model of mobile application
context Explores mobile social software as an Information and Communications
Technology (ICT) Discusses the effect of context on mobile usability Through
empirical study, the book tests a number of hypotheses on the use of software
implementation technology and location context in mobile applications. It
introduces Reusable End-User Customization (REUC)—a technique that allows users to
adapt the layout of Web pages and automatically reapplies those preferences on
subsequent visits. It also investigates the need for non-visual feedback with long
system response times, particularly when downloading Web pages to mobile devices.
Electromagnetics John D. Kraus 1992
Caroline Gordon Veronica A. Makowsky 1989 Traces the life of the Southern novelist
and looks at her relationship to a circle of modern writers that included Euroda
Welty and Scott Fitzgerald
HWM 2005-08 Singapore's leading tech magazine gives its readers the power to
netgear-rangemax-dual-band-wireless-n-gigabit-router-wndr3700-manual

decide with its informative articles and in-depth reviews.
Wireless Data Communications Alexa A. Dell'Acqua 1995-09-01
Chemistry 2 Michael Profitt 2010
The Booklovers Reading Club Hand-Book to Accompany the Reading Course Entitled,
Child Study Frederic W. Speirs 2019-03-13 This work has been selected by scholars
as being culturally important, and is part of the knowledge base of civilization
as we know it. This work was reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as
true to the original work as possible. Therefore, you will see the original
copyright references, library stamps (as most of these works have been housed in
our most important libraries around the world), and other notations in the work.
This work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and possibly
other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute this
work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the
work. As a reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may contain missing or
blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we concur,
that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. We appreciate your support of the preservation process,
and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
CISSP: Certified Information Systems Security Professional Study Guide James
Michael Stewart 2011-01-13 Totally updated for 2011, here's the ultimate study
guide for the CISSP exam Considered the most desired certification for IT security
professionals, the Certified Information Systems Security Professional designation
is also a career-booster. This comprehensive study guide covers every aspect of
the 2011 exam and the latest revision of the CISSP body of knowledge. It offers
advice on how to pass each section of the exam and features expanded coverage of
biometrics, auditing and accountability, software security testing, and other key
topics. Included is a CD with two full-length, 250-question sample exams to test
your progress. CISSP certification identifies the ultimate IT security
professional; this complete study guide is fully updated to cover all the
objectives of the 2011 CISSP exam Provides in-depth knowledge of access control,
application development security, business continuity and disaster recovery
planning, cryptography, Information Security governance and risk management,
operations security, physical (environmental) security, security architecture and
design, and telecommunications and network security Also covers legal and
regulatory investigation and compliance Includes two practice exams and
challenging review questions on the CD Professionals seeking the CISSP
certification will boost their chances of success with CISSP: Certified
Information Systems Security Professional Study Guide, 5th Edition.
Cascading Style Sheets Eric A. Meyer 2004 Demonstrates the control and flexibility
Cascading Style Sheets bring to Web design, covering selectors and structure,
units, text manipulation, colors, backgrounds, borders, visual formatting, and
positioning.
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having been born a freeman, and
for more than thirty years enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold into Slavery, where I
remained, until happily rescued in the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of
twelve years—it has been suggested that an account of my life and fortunes would
not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
The Big Exit David Carnoy 2012-10-11 Fresh out of prison, Richie Forman tries to
settle back into his life in the Bay Area. By day, he works at a law firm
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dedicated to freeing innocent men from prison. By night, he makes a living
impersonating Frank Sinatra. But then his ex-best friend is found hacked to death
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in his garage, and Richie becomes the prime suspect. In a murder mystery with the
intricacies of a microchip, David Carnoy weaves his characters like a master.
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